
 

Announcing auditions for… 

HARMONIUM 
Monday, June 14th or Tuesday, June 15th 

Sign-up in advance at rmhschoirs.weebly.com 

 

Harmonium is the RMHS a cappella group, a small ensemble of 11-12 singers who perform 

contemporary a cappella arrangements of pop, classic rock, musical theater, and more. As a 

member, you will be expected to hold yourself to a high level of work ethic, skill, and independence. 

Harmonium performs frequently during a typical school year, including major concerts, fundraisers, 

school events, and more. Auditions for next year’s group are open to 8th-11th grade students who will 

be members of Mixed Choir, Select Choir, and/or RMHS Singers during the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Your audition will consist of three parts: 

• Solo Performance: Learn 45-60 seconds of a song of your choice that demonstrates your 

unique voice and stage presence. Your performance should be a cappella and memorized. 

• Choral Singing: Sing “Since U Been Gone.” Choose the choral part that is the best fit for your 

voice (S, A, T, B, or vocal percussion) and ignore the solo for now. Practice your part 

individually and then while singing along with the demo track. During the audition, you will be 

asked to sing along with the demo track. You may use music. A PDF of the music and practice 

tracks are posted on the choir website (rmhschoirs.weebly.com) under the Harmonium tab. 

• Callbacks: Finalists may be asked to attend a callback after school on Thursday, June 17th.  

Questions? Contact RMHS Choral Director Ms. Wentlent via Remind or email at 

anna.wentlent@reading.k12.ma.us 


